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Letter of Acceptance 

 
  June 1, 2021 

 
Dear Sudarmi Mauboi, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that you have been admitted as an exchange student to the 2021 
Asia University Virtual Exchange Program for the Fall Semester, which starts on 
September 13, 2021 and ends on January 15, 2022. 
According to the formal agreement on academic cooperation between Asia University and 
Universitas Muhammadiyah Surabaya (UMSby), you will register and pay tuition fees at 
your home university, unless you are required to pay course fees of Asia University for the 
Virtual Exchange. Meanwhile due to the outbreak of COVID-19, you are not required to 
travel physically to Asia University for this purpose. Instead we will help you register to 
our course selection system so that you can access course-related information and material. 
The course will be delivered by using Microsoft Teams and Asia University also allows 
you to access our TronClass system.  
 
Should you have further questions, please feel free to contact us at +886-4-23323456 ext. 
6274 or 109300164@asia.edu.tw. 
Welcome to Asia University! We wish you well and really look forward to meeting you 
virtually soon! 
 

 

 

 

Yinghuei Chen, PhD 
Dean, International College 
Asia University, Taiwan 
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